
 

To: Permanent Representatives of Members 

cc: Hydrological Advisers 

 

Our ref.: 09789/2021/CSG 29 April 2021 

Subject:  WMO Secretary-General’s briefings to Permanent Representatives 

Dear WMO Permanent Representatives,  

I have the honour to invite you to two briefing sessions, organized on 6 May 2021. 

During these two briefings, I will outline for you the key global priorities in Climate 
Weather and Water plus the key WMO issues to be discussed during the forthcoming Executive 
Council and Extraordinary Congress. I will provide you with an update on progress on WMO 
Reform, major initiatives and opportunities for the coming year. I will be pleased to answer all 
your questions. 

In order for all Members to be able to connect to these important events, two 
briefings are organized on 6 May 2021: 

1. Eastern Hemisphere: 8 a.m. - 9.30 a.m. (CEST) 
Interpretation will be provided in all languages 

2. Western Hemisphere: 3 p.m. - 4.30 p.m. (CEST) 
Interpretation will be provided only in English, French and Spanish 

Please see below the details to connect to both events: 
https://zoom.us/j/92704729087?pwd=R3ZSV0tac3piWW0reXdIQ0MySjZRdz09 
Meeting ID: 927 0472 9087 and Passcode: 750046 

If you have any questions or wish to test your connection before the meeting, 
please liaise with the Cabinet Coordinator Officer, Ms Rose Devillier (rdevillier@wmo.int). 

I look forward to meeting you and thank you for your continuous support. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Prof. Petteri Taalas 
Secretary-General 
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